
 

 
11 a.m. Service Returns to In-Person Worship June 6; 

Registration Discontinued Starting July 4 
 

Beginning June 6 the 11 a.m. service will return to in-person worship. This will be part of a two-phase 
reopening: 

Phase 1: Throughout June worshipers will be required to register in advance for the service of their 
choice by emailing Jennifer Harrington at JHarrington@northchurchindy.com, or if necessary you can 
call (317) 924-2612. Please indicate the number in your party and the names of all the people in your 
party. Jennifer will provide an email confirmation and additional instructions. The deadline to register 
is noon each Friday. 

Phase 2: Beginning July 4 we will discontinue registration for both services. 

All services will be open to anyone regardless of whether they are vaccinated or not. We will comply 
with mask orders by the Marion County Public Health Department as they are updated. Additional 
measures will be taken to promote your health and safety. 

We will continue to offer the 11 a.m. service as a live stream and recorded video on our YouTube 
page. 


